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January 3rd, 1924.

Lieut .-Colonel A. A. Magee, 
620 Transportation Building, 
Montreal.

My dear Colonel:-

I am sorr.y that I have not before 
this acknowledged your letter of December 21st, but 
2 had left Montreal for the Christmas vacation before 
it reached me.

At the present time I have no one in 
my mind to recommend for the position you mention 
although this morning I spoke of the matter to a r. 
Yuill who came to see me. He may call upon you. I 
am unable to recommend him as having special qualifi­
cation for boys* work, but I do know that he comes 
oi a good family and that he had a creditable war 
record. I believe he was a student at McGill when 
war broke out and that his service was with the Pats 
and the 52nd Battalion.

Yours faithfully,
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